
 

 

 

 

January 14, 2021 

To whom it may concern 

 

Announcement of COVID-19 infection in our group company 

(Nissan Butsuryu Co., Ltd) 

 

 

Nissan Chemical Corporation regrets to announce that on the morning of January 10th one 

employee of our group company, Nissan Butsuryu Co., Ltd. (Head Office: Chuo-ku, Tokyo; 

President: NISHIDA Yuji; hereafter “Nissan Butsuryu”) contracted COVID-19. The employee works 

at Kitasode Office of Nissan Butsuryu Higashinihon Branch (Sodegaura City, Chiba). 

 

Nissan Butsuryu, in cooperation with Corporate Planning Department of Nissan Chemical 

Corporation, will continue to take appropriate actions based on government policies and others. 

 

Going forward our group will continue to work to prevent the spread of COVID-19 placing top 

priority on safety of our employees and business partners. We would like to ask the understanding 

of all those involved in this endeavor. 

 

■News release of Nissan Butsuryu on January 14th “Announcement of COVID-19 infection in our 

company” , in Japanese 

https://www.nissan-logi.com/newscoronavirus2.pdf 

 

 

Contact information for inquiries on the above  

Nissan Chemical Corporation  

Corporate Planning Department  

CSR & Public Relations Office  

 

 

 

https://www.nissan-logi.com/newscoronavirus2.pdf

